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English:  
We will be completing then editing and assessing the playscripts that we have been writing based on a new 
version of the Gruffalo. 

Homework 
Homework given out on Friday is a 2-week homework including a volcano themed project. Children have 
been asked to prepare a report on a famous volcano along with either some volcano artwork or a volcano 
model. The homework should be handed in on Wednesday 5th June. If, due to exceptional circumstances, it 
is likely to be late, please let us know as soon as possible. Ten minutes reading and 5-10minutes times tables 
and number bond practice should also form part of your child’s daily routine.  
 
 
 
 

Maths: 
In a new fraction unit, we will be learning to add and subtract fractions with the same denominator. 
At the end of the week, we will begin to add different lengths.  

Spellings 
In the Spelling Test on Wednesday 22nd May most children will be tested on words from the National 
Curriculum Y3/4 list: actually, early, enough, exercise, learn, notice, quarter, sentence, possible, straight 
New spellings for Half-Term will be sent out after the test. They will be Star Colour spellings and are specific 
to your child. 
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Other Matters: 

• Y3 are participating in a cricket festival at Stovell Field on Tuesday afternoon. Children will need to 
have their full PE kit and trainers in school to change into at the end of the morning. Please make 
sure your child has a warm layer along with a rainproof coat in case of bad weather. Remember, also, 
to send in a named water bottle. 

• The children enjoyed their Lawn Bowls taster session on Thursday and were very enthusiastic about 
learning how to play.  
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